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December 4, 2017

RECEIVEI

. . . DEC § 4 201/
Clerk of the Wisconsin Supreme Court
110 East Main Street, Suite 215 GLERK OF SUPREME GOURT
P.O. Box 1688 OF WISCONSIN

Madison, WI 53701-1688

RE: Petition 17-09 Fee for Pro Hac Vice

Dear Honorable Justices,

On December 1, 2017, the State Bar of Wisconsin’s Board of Governors voted, all members
present voting in favor with one abstention (Governor Zales), to support petition 17-09 related to
the fee for admission pro hac vice under SCR 10,03(4)(b)2 from $250 to $300, and to allocate
the $50 increase to the WATIC.

The State Bar recognizes the work of the Commission in promoting a key shared strategic goal
which is to make sustainable gains to increase access to justice for all. The State Bar encourages
the Court to consider the request and act favorably on the petition.

If vou have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Public Affairs Director Lisa Roys.

Sincerely,

Paul G. Swanson, President
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